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Dear Colleague, 
Thank you for your interest in this key post of Deputy Headteacher in our school. 
Lytham Church of England voluntary aided primary school a one form entry school and 
currently have 230 children on roll. We are a caring, welcoming Christian school where 
the children are at the heart of everything we do. 
 
The Governors wish to appoint a highly motivated, skilled teacher and leader who will 
further enhance our talented, hard-working staff team and who will uphold our Christian 
values. We have a strong commitment to team work, creativity and continuous learning 
and we are looking for someone who, working in partnership with our Headteacher, the 
Governors, staff and above all the children, will help our school achieve its aim of moving 
from good to outstanding. 
 
Lytham Church of England Primary is a good school, an aspirational school, a warm and 
welcoming school. Please come and find that out for yourself. We would welcome the 
opportunity to show you around our school. You are welcome to visit on either Thursday 
12th July at 9.15am OR Tuesday 11th September at 1.30pm. Please confirm which day you 
would like to visit by phoning the school office on 01253 736900. I would also encourage 
you to visit our website at lytham.lancs.sch.uk. 
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and Good Luck! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr James Newburn 
Chair of Governors 
 
 

mailto:Head@lytham-ce.lancsngfl.ac.uk


      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Good 
Practice 
Award 

Gendernet 
Innovative  

Practice 

Good Practice Award 
Improving 

Achievement in 
Writing  

http://www.eco-schools.org.uk/

